
WORLD INTERFAITH HARMONY WEEK 

 

 POSITIONING STATEMENT 

 

For morally conscious and religious 

people 

Who value and care about world 

peace and security, 

The World Interfaith Harmony Week is a 

UN Initiative 

That seeks to spread the message of 

harmony and tolerance among the 

followers of all the world’s religions, faiths 

and beliefs. 

Unlike traditional interfaith initiatives, 

This UN Initiative recognizes the first 

week of February as the World Interfaith 

Harmony Week. Its message invites 

everyone, excludes no one, and is 

purely voluntary. 


